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TRAFFIC ALERT 

 Big I Loop Ramp Full Closure I-40 EB to I-25 NB  

May 3, 2020 

 

 
ALBUQUERQUE– The New Mexico Department of Transportation would like to inform the traveling 

public that on Sunday, May 3rd, from 8 AM to 10 AM the Big I loop ramp will have a closure from 
eastbound I-40 to northbound I-25 for bridge maintenance. 

Please seek alternate route during this time.  Detours are provided through MLK. Visit NMROADS.com 
for updates and information.  All work is weather permitted. 
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